
From: Matthew Robertson  
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 8:18 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy 
Subject: Delegation Status 
 
Hi Cathy, My name is Matt and we spoke last week about obtaining delegation status for the Dec 9th 
committee meeting.   My Internet wasn't working yesterday so please accept this as my request for 
permission to address the committee.  
  
My statement would be with respect to public concerns regarding the current animal service provided.  I 
will speak to some issues the community has brought to my attention.   
  
Please let me know if this is satisfactory for the delegation status.   
  
Thanks very much 
Matt 


